
Happy Anniversary With A New
Look
It’s kind of way overdue.

Ten years ago today, I launched this site and things have been
rolling ever since. With that kind of an anniversary, it was
time to freshen things up a bit around here and this is the
result. Please note that I’m going to be tinkering with it but
since I don’t know what I’m doing, it is taking a bit more
time. This is NOT the final product and there is a chance that
I’ll scrap the whole thing and switch to something I like
better. Even if this goes badly, the old design can be pulled
up with one button.

Everything under the hood is exactly the same so the reviews
will still be coming up as usual. Hopefully there are some
adjustments I can make to see what else can be improved but
for now, the look does feel a bit less plain. Just like last
time, thank you to AB Morales for designing the banner, as
he’s quite good at that kind of thing.

Thank you all for being around for any part of the ten years
I’ve been doing this (especially you Jay, and I’m not being
sarcastic). I’m still not sure what I did to deserve being
able to make this my job but it has worked out far better than
I ever would have expected when I put this place up. It
started out as a place to store the reviews because I was
clogging up WrestleZone too much and now, here we are with
this being my full time job. It means more than you can
imagine and thank you all for it very much.

One other note that might not be so popular: I might be
starting to accept paid posts again. I’m not thrilled with
having to do so but the pandemic has hurt the ad revenue a lot
and I kind of need the extra help to bridge the gap a bit. I
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only have so much control over the content of the ads but AT
MOST there will be one a week, and I would be stunned if it
ever approaches that often. I know they’re annoying and I
don’t like doing them, but it’s upwards of a third of a week’s
worth of income for something that takes five minutes to do.
I’m sorry that I have to do them but it’s kind of a necessity
for the time being.

With that out of the way, thank you again for everything and
I’ll be here as usual for as long as you want me to be, plus a
little longer than that.

KB

Happy Anniversary
This site launched nine years ago.  It started off as a hobby
because I had way too much going on over at WrestleZone and
needed a place to store all of these things.  It was hardly
financially successful to start but now it has turned into
something  that  lets  me  provide  for  my  family  while  also
watching a ton of wrestling.  I’ll be around as long as you
all want me to be plus probably a bit longer so thank you all
for sticking around and checking me out over the years.  I
know it’s a bit of a cliche to say this but it really has
changed my life for the much better and I don’t know what I
did to deserve all of the great things that it and you all
have brought me over the years.

 

KB
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Happy Anniversary
Eight years ago today, I posted the first review on the site. 
Thank you all for coming here this long and I hope that you
keep doing so.  It’s been a blast and that’s going to be the
case as long as you all want me around.

 

KB

Happy Anniversary
To  me.  The first post ever on the site was three years ago
today.

 

Good grief I sucked back then.

Ten Years Ago Today
Evolution  officially formed on Raw, setting off well over a
year of domination of the show.  The team, composed of Randy
Orton,  HHH,  Ric  Flair  and  Batista,  represented  the  past
(Flair),  present  (HHH)  and  future  (Orton  and  Batista)  of
wrestling.  To say the team was dominant is an understatement,
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as they held all of the titles at the same time and three
members would wind up winning world titles.

 

Happy  Anniversary  Montreal
Screwjob
Fifteen   years  ago  (yesterday),  the  wrestling  world  was
changed forever when Vince said ring the bell, screwing Bret
out of the WWF Title and causing more talk and more conspiracy
theories about a single subject than ever before or since in
wrestling.  My question to you all: has there ever been a more
controversial single moment in wrestling?  I can’t think of
one.
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